
 

    

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission would like to inform the public about its 

upcoming lectures to be held in collaboration with the Cyprus Consumers Association, the 

purpose of which is to inform the investing public about investment in financial products and 

the risks involved, as well as about the rights of investors when receiving investment services.   

The lectures will take place on Tuesday, December 10th, 2013 at 5:00pm at the University of 

Nicosia, Hall B18 (formerly known as Intercollege) and on Wednesday, April 9th, 2014 at 

7:00pm.  The venue of the lecture in Limassol will be announced at a later date. 

The lectures, which are open to the public, are free of charge and will be in Greek.  

The lectures will be delivered by the Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission Officers, 

Vasilis Spanos, Spyros Ierides, Marios Nearchou, Elena Karkoti and Elena Alkiviadou. 

The initiative of organizing these lectures emanates from the strategic objective of the Cyprus 

Securities and Exchange Commission for the continuous promotion of financial education for 

the investing public. 

For more information concerning the lectures, one may contact the Cyprus Consumers 

Association by phone at 22516112 and 99144661, or the Cyprus Securities and Exchange 

Commission at 22506600. 
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